
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Immunizations Available at the Sheridan Clinic on August 21st 

The new school year is right around the corner.  School starts in Sheridan on August 22
nd

 and in 

Twin Bridges on August 23
rd

.  Don't forget to confirm that your child's immunizations meet the 

Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services requirements.  You can make an 

appointment for immunizations with the Madison County Public Health Nurse, Christine 

Durham, when she visits the Sheridan clinic (842-5056) on August 21
st
.   

For information regarding public school immunization requirements, please visit 

www.rubyvalleyhospital.com and see the “It’s That Time of Year…..” section for a link to the 

requirements.  If you have questions regarding your child's immunizations, please contact your 

local health provider or the Madison County Public Health Department (843-4295). 
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